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OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR

Washington, DC 20233-0001

UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE

U.S. Census BureauDC
Economics and Statistics Administration

ACS-29(2013) (1-2012)

Dear Resident:

Within the last few weeks, the U.S. Census Bureau sent you several requests to
complete the American Community Survey. Now is the time to complete the
survey if you have not already done so. Please complete the questionnaire
and return it now OR go to https://respond.census.gov/acs to respond online.

Your response to this survey is required by U.S. law. If you do not
respond, a Census Bureau interviewer may contact you to complete the survey.
Local and national leaders use the information from this survey for planning schools,
hospitals, roads, and other community needs.

If you need help completing the survey or have questions, please call our 
toll-free number (1–800–354–7271). Thank you.

Sincerely,

Robert M. Groves
Director
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